
From: Homer, Trina
Sent: 2/9/2010 11:12:56 AM
To: 'Skala, Pete' (ska@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Is this what you are looking for?

Ok, I think this excerpt from the PPA looks promising --1 found this in my folder of stuff from last March 
when we were working with you on this so hopefully this is what you need. In the meantime I am trying 
to get in touch with the attorney to send me the whole darn PPA, but no one is at their desk right now. 
I'll keep working on that but check this out in meantime.

I remember that we had some conversations about what HR numbers to make public in the decision 
language approving the 2nd amended PPA, and this contract excerpt is confidential (provided under 
Section P.U Code 583). So if you feel like in the order on appeal you're going to have to go into more 
detail (publicly) beyond average HR numbers, let's talk, ok?

Thanks (and sorry) for getting pulled into this... 
Trina

From: Skala, Pete [mailto:ska@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 09, 2010 10:30 AM 
To: Horner, Trina
Subject: RE: Is this what you are looking for?

I think I need the PPA, with appendices (could be something on page A-98 perhaps?). I must have 
misfiled this electronically (or never had it.) I would need the nonredacted version...

P

From: Horner, Trina [mailto:TNHc@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 09, 2010 10:03 AM 
To: Skala, Pete
Subject: Is this what you are looking for?
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